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david.hayward@mymartisd.org 

Mr. David Hayward, Superintendent 
Mart Independent School District (ISD) 
1100 J L Davis Ave 
Mart, TX  76664 

Subject: Notification of Correction of Noncompliance 

Dear Mr. David Hayward, 

The purpose of this correspondence is to notify the Mart Independent School District (ISD) of the 
correction of noncompliance identified in the Cyclical Desk Review.  

Mart ISD received notification of noncompliance in a letter dated 1/31/2025 listing the following area 
of noncompliance:  

• IEP Development
34 Code of Federal Regulations (CFR) §300.320(a)(1)

• IEP Development
34 Code of Federal Regulations (CFR) §300.320(a)(3)(i)

• IEP Development
34 Code of Federal Regulations (CFR) §300.320(a)(2)(i)

The corrective action plan addressed identified noncompliance. The local education agency (LEA) 
submitted documentation to the Texas Education Agency (TEA) demonstrating the noncompliance 
has been corrected. Based on this evidence, the issue is considered resolved, and no further action 
is required at this time. 

Sincerely, 
Division of Monitoring, Review, and Support 
Texas Education Agency 

512-463-9414
reviewandsupport@tea.texas.gov 
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Cc: Mrs. Teri Rinewalt, Special Education Director, Mart ISD 

Kenny Berry, Executive Director, Region 12 Education Service Center (ESC) 
Chris Griffin, Special Education Contact, Region 12 ESC 
Nandini Gohil, Manager, Monitoring, Review and Support, TEA 


